
Dear Healthscope Hospitals Chief Executive Officer, 

We the undersigned staff at Healthscope facilities in NSW have not received a wage increase since October 2020. As part of the Enterprise 
Agreement negotiations, we are demanding that Healthscope table a wage increase to be back-dated to 1st October 2021.

Any wage offer must respect and value our contribution to Healthscope during the pandemic as well as recognise the increasing pressures 
we are all facing due to rising costs of living.

Authorised by Gerard Hayes, Secretary NSW/ACT/QLD
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WE WANT OUR WAGE OFFER NOW! 




